
PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED REDISTRICTING 

FEBRUARY 16, 2022 

Councilmembers of the City Council of the City of Phenix City, Alabama met for a public 

hearing regarding the Proposed Redistricting on February 16, 2022 from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., 

EST, at The Phenix City-Russell County Library, 1501 17th Avenue, Phenix City, Alabama. 

Upon roll call, the following members answered present:  Councilmember Vickey Carter 

Johnson, Councilmember Steve Bailey, and Mayor Eddie N. Lowe.  Councilmember Johnson 

arrived at 3:08 pm, which made the quorum.  Councilmember Arthur L. Day, Jr. arrived at 3:12 

pm and Councilmember R. Griff Gordy arrived at 4:46 pm.    Also present were City Manager 

Wallace Hunter and City Clerk Melony Lee.  Department Heads in attendance:  City 

Manager/City Clerk Office Manager Shannon Davis, City Engineer Angel Moore, Graduate Civil 

Engineer Andrew Patterson, and Library Director Michele Kilday.   

Mayor Lowe called the meeting to order at 3:08 pm, when the quorum was established.  

The Public Hearing was opened to the public for questions regarding the Proposed 

Redistricting.   

Individuals, as listed on the attached sheet, attended the meeting and viewed the 

proposed redistricting and map. 

The Public Hearing was closed at 6:00 p.m. 

The meeting adjourned until 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at Spencer 

Recreational Center located at 400 8th Avenue, South, Phenix City, Alabama. 

APPROVED AS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 03/01/22


